
  
Nov 19th, 2021 

 

 

Letter of Recommendation 

For Justin Payne  

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

 

It is my great pleasure to write this letter of recommendation for Justin Payne. I have known 

Justin for the past two years as both his English and History teacher. During that time, I’ve 

known Justin to be a responsible and dedicated hard worker. Justin always does his assignments 

to the best of his ability; he is always punctual and on time and most importantly of all he has a 

polite and respectful manner. 

 

If you allow Justin to be a part of your organization, he will consistently please you with his 

performance both in the classroom and on the baseball field. 

 

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions comments or concerns. 

 

<<<SIGNED>>> 

 

Respectfully, 

Alan R. Smith 

AKA “Mr. Alan” 

World History Teacher  

alan.smith@tusd1.org 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sahuaro High School, 545 N. Camino Seco, Tucson, AZ 85710 
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